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Binns - DNR, Janet <janet.binns@state.co.us>

RE: Mancos Gravel Pit Area Release Inspection Report 
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Virginia Mckinney <vmckinney@co.montezuma.co.us> Tue, Nov 16, 2021 at 4:15 PM
To: "Binns - DNR, Janet" <janet.binns@state.co.us>
Cc: Rob Englehart <REnglehart@co.montezuma.co.us>

Good A�ernoon Janet,

 

A�ached are the picture showing evidence to show that the barrels have been removed from the Mancos
Pit.  This was completed on November 8, 2021.

 

We will review the inspec�on report and move forward as asked during the inspec�on.

 

If we have any ques�ons we will definitely give you a call.

 

Thank you for all of your assistance.

 

 

Virginia McKinney

Montezuma County

Road and Bridge

Office Manager

(970) 565-8666

 

 

 

From: Binns - DNR, Janet <janet.binns@state.co.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 2:57 PM 
To: Rob Englehart <REnglehart@co.montezuma.co.us>; Virginia Mckinney

mailto:janet.binns@state.co.us
mailto:REnglehart@co.montezuma.co.us


11/22/21, 1:02 PM State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - RE: Mancos Gravel Pit Area Release Inspection Report

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=01b8d04f82&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-a%3Ar5311394172356384915%7Cmsg-f%3A1716628550117… 3/3

2 attachments

Barrel Picture #1.jpg 
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Barrels Picture #2.jpg 
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